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(ASSOCIATION OF APARTMENT OWNERS) 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- 

Issue of RFID Tags for Authorized 4 Wheeler(s) & 2 Wheeler(s) 

Friends,  

RFID Tags for authorized 4 wheeler(s) and 2 wheeler(s) to be issued and displayed for authorized vehicles to 

enter / exit Camellia Apartments will commence from today (15.03.2023) 

 
Schedule of distribution of RFID Tags as mentioned below 

 

A Building  9th April to 15th April (excluding 14th April) 

B Building 1st April to 8th April (excluding 7th April) 

C & D Building 15th March to 22nd March (excluding 17th March ) 

 

Apartment Owners / Tenants, to visit the Manager’s Office between 10am to 5pm to collect their respective 

RFID Tags. 

 
Upon Verification of documents by the Manager, pertaining to additional parking Owned or Rented, 

additional RFID Tags will be provided by paying a sum of ₹ 50/- each for Four Wheeler(s) and ₹ 50/- each 

for Two Wheeler(s). Payment accepted only in the form of Cash. No other form of Payment will 

be accepted. Please tender exact change. 

 
Four Wheeler(s) / Two Wheeler(s) have to be in the name of either of one of the members residing within 
Camellia Apartments to enable us to provide a Tag. This is applicable for additional Four Wheeler(s) and 
Two Wheeler(s) as well. This is a mandatory requirement.  
 
The issued RFID Tag(s) are the sole responsibility of the owner and any damage to the Tag(s) will have to be 
reported to the Manager immediately. 
 
A Copy of the Proof of Ownership has to be provided while collecting the RFID Tag(s). 
All members to abide by traffic rules and be mindful not to damage the Electronic Boom Barrier System,  

 

Remember to Slow Down at gate and wait for the barrier to open completely 

Please dip the headlamps at night to enable security guards to see you clearly 

Please Do Not honk inside the Apartment Complex 

Kindly stick to the Speed Limit of 20km/Hr. within the complex 

 
From 01st May 2023 onwards 4 Wheelers and 2 Wheelers without tags will not be allowed to park inside 
Camellia Apartments.  
 
If you are unable to collect the RFID Tags in the stipulated dates please send an email to 
managercamellia@gmail.com and based on the reasons, Tags will be issued upon your availability. 
 
For any further clarifications please reach out to the undersigned on popsg311@gmail.com / 9113960148  
 

For Camellia Apartments 

Hon. Secretary 
15th March, 2023 

mailto:managercamellia@gmail.com
mailto:popsg311@gmail.com

